
Respectful Reviewers 
Thank you for considering this  “Letter to the Editor “ entitled “Should hot 
biopsy forceps be abandoned for polypectomy of diminutive colorectal 
polyps?” V. Panteris, A. Vezakis, J.K Triantafillidis. 
 
I have followed your instructions and made the appropriate revisions: 
1. Abstract has been shortened by 45 words. 

2. Table with articles cited in ESGE guidelines has been added 

3. Sentences in main text:  “HBP have contributed to the prevention of colon 

cancer through the eradication of DCPs and is still a very popular method 

“ has been deleted and revised 

4. Conclusion has been added in main text 

Yours Sincerely 

Vasileios Panteris 

Gastroenterologist, Sismanogleio Hospital, Athens, Greece 

 


